From: MARY E DODD

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written Comments - Elections rules - 08/03/2023 hearing
Date: Saturday, August 5, 2023 8:18:26 AM

Madam Secretary:

I wholeheartedly support the proposed changes in election rules. They will further solidify Colorado’s elections as
the gold standard for the country. As a citizen who regularly participates in the Logic and Accuracy tests for each
election (including primaries), and who in 2022 watched the CD 3 recount here in Montezuma County, I can attest
to the integrity, accuracy, and professionalism of our county clerk and election clerks, as well as of our election
judges.

I appreciate your commitment to the safety and security of our election processes in Colorado. Thank you for your
service-

Mary Dodd
Montezuma County



